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Contra Costa County is Seeking a Member for the  
Redevelopment Successor Agency Oversight Board 

 
 
 

County residents who have an interest in public policy and complex business 
agreements and financial transactions are encouraged to apply.  The Redevelopment 
Successor Agency Oversight Board is designated to administer existing enforceable 

obligations and to wind down the operations of the former Contra Costa County 
redevelopment agencies, subject to the review and approval of the Oversight Board and 

certain government entities, including the County Auditor-Controller, the State Controller 
and the State Department of Finance.  The appointee must be eligible to vote in Contra 
Costa County.  The term of office will begin on July 1, 2018.  

 

Application forms can be obtained from the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors by calling 

(925) 335-1900 or by visiting the County webpage at www.co.contra-costa.ca.us.  
Applications should be returned to the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, Room 106, 
County Administration Building, 651 Pine Street, Martinez, CA  94553 no later than 5:00 

p.m. on Friday, March 23, 2018.  Applicants should plan to be available for public 
interviews in Martinez on Monday, April 9, 2018. 

 
For more information about the Redevelopment Successor Agency Oversight Board, 
contact Maureen Toms, Contra Costa County Department of Conservation and 

Development, at (925) 674-7878 or Maureen.Toms@dcd.cccounty.us. 
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